
 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting October 2022 

 School Improvement and Renewal Framework (SIRF) Meeting was held on 14/09/22, 
this went very well and 3 board members were able to attend. 

 Three students have begun preparation for Holy Communion and Confirmation 
through the Parish program with Father Tom. 

 Security fencing is now 90% complete. Anticipated completion by the end of this 
year. 

 The front of the College has now been grassed. 
 New Uniform – Lowes now has partial uniform stock, with a new section in store for 

MacKillop uniforms. Full contingency of uniform items expected to be in store by 
November 2022. 

 Catholic Identity Day was recently attended by all staff and one Board Member on 
02/09/22. 

 Preparations are well underway for the Graduation Mass on 23/11/22 and the 
Graduation Dinner on 24/11/22. 

 NAPLAN Data for 2022 is yet to be released to the College.  


